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March 22, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by crime enabled by ICE raids. The terror being

sown in immigrant communities by your policies for ICE raids has already

started to reduce crime reports. The LA police have seen this in their

domestic violence statistics. There are reports of abusers and gang members

using the threat of ICE raids to silence victims and of employees threatening

undocumented employers and vice versa. The fear results from the arbitrary

power of individual agents and is increasing crime, decreasing employment

and weakening our country.

Please assure me that you will provide restrictive guidelines for immi-

gration agents.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the uniform rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


